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 The Community Education Department is cleaning up after a successful 

holiday season.  With the help of our Corporate Partners and other donors, 
we were able to make the holiday season brighter for over 500 students.  
We would like to thank the Board Members of Harvey Public Schools, 
District 152, our Superintendent Dr. Denean Adams, our Asst. Superintendent 
Dr. Kevin Nohelty and our Administrators, Principals and Staff for a GREAT 
end to the year.  Pictures of the holiday events are available in the 
Community Education office. 
 

 Community Education will be working with the Parent Coordinators to start 
the series of Parent University.  Parent University will consist of bi-weekly 
trainings and activities to help them gain knowledge on various skills to help 
them with their personal and professional lives.  For example, we will be 
helping the parents understand ISAT, Parents as Teachers program and 
Effective Parent/Child communication. 
 

 We are excited to have organization that have partnered with Harvey 
Public Schools, Dist. 152.  Several organizations will be holding events held in 
the community: 

 
 - January 17th; Harvey Public Library   2nd Annual Martin Luther King Jr. 

Program.  
 

 -January 27th Harvey Public Library:  College recruitment and Financial 
Aid Fare to meet with high school juniors and seniors. Students interested 
in completing FAFSA applications will have the opportunity to do so with 
assistance. 

 
 -February 10th-April 7th Harvey Park District Power Tumbling Classes $20 

 
 -Feb. 12-Apr. 9 Harvey Park District Martial Arts Class 

 

Looking forward to a great and productive year!! 
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